Hello,

Accounting Services would like to notify you that we have a new Travel Authorization Form. To access 

this form please visit our website at http://www.mscd.edu/facstaff/controller/resources_forms.shtml  and select the “Travel Authorization Form” under the “Travel” drop down menu. 

The new form now includes additional features such as an option between ACH/Direct Deposit or check, and includes the Travel Advance Agreement. Please complete each section as thoroughly as possible to expedite processing. Please be advised that beginning January 1, 2012 new travel requests will not be processed on old forms and will be returned. 

If you have any questions please contact Rick Walker (6-5022) or Nancy Vang (6-5068) for assistance.

Thank you,

Liza Larsen, MBA

Director of Accounting Services

Metropolitan State College of Denver

Campus Box 98

P.O. Box 173362

Denver, CO 80217-3362

Phone 303 556-4843

Fax 303 556-5023
